In compliance with Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act regulations 40 CFR 763, Subpart E (AHERA), the North Country Charter Academy is required to notify parents, teachers, and all other building occupants that an Asbestos Management Plan (AMP) is available in the SAU office.
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If you require more detailed information, please call the SAU office at 603-444-1535 and staff will direct your inquiry to the District’s designated person for asbestos information.
